
                      STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE  - TOWN OF SURRY 

    SELECTMEN  

   MEETING MINUTES FEBRUARY 12,2024 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith.  

Steve Goldsmith will be absent the next two meetings.  

Steve Goldsmith contacted Mike Trahan about undeposited checks. He stated Mr. Trahan was currently 

in Florida and the checks were sent to his address in Maine and would be cashed when he returns.  

Steve Goldsmith worked with L and G Propane  for a quote of $9,740 for  two propane heaters to replace 

the current oil burner system in the town hall.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

Bruce Smith looked into Mr. Hawk’s letter returned. Mr. Hawk currently does not have an Post Office Box 

in Keene. The letter was delivered to the residence. 

The selectmen discussed the equalization and the fluctuations of expenses for the school. Bruce Smith 

attended the School Budget meeting and noted the increases were significant. Surry has moved down in 

the state ranking and the concern for quality has  been noticed. 

The selectmen worked on the selectmen’s message for the town report. 

Reports for Town Report are due. Police call log is not in draft. Checked for bags for the town report. 

Durwin Clark worked on hauling gravel for the Farm Road and Joslin Rd.  

The logging at Larocca’s has a permit. 

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes.  

Avitar is working on service poles for Eversource as well as Data Verification and Under Construction. 

Maps were added for abutter’s list.  

Discussed order for Pond Rd work.  

Steve Goldsmith motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 

 


